
 

to celebrate the commencement of our unit on 

fairy tales. 

Students are asked to dress like their favourite 

fairy tale character. If you are able to find a 

copy of the corresponding book, please send it in 

for your child to share with the class. Please 

make sure the outfits are comfortable. 

We are having a 
 

When: Friday 6th May 2022 

Who: Kindergarten (including Year 

1 students in K/1P) 

Please ensure students wear enclosed shoes. 


